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Every Picture Tells a Story 

This pic of Bob dressed up in his Brit Sunday best ! Worthy 

of winning a prize at Caux Retro in Alloville-Bellfose  

Nice one Bob, its amazing what you keep in your car just in 

case ! 

    LES SLIMES ! 
February 2017 

 

What’s Coming 

Up 

- Club Night 

16 Feb 
 

- Feb 19th is 

Pompey Puddle-

ducks Valentine 

Convoy see 

2CVGB News  

 

- Heritage 

Transport 

Show on April 

1st at the 

Kent Show-

ground near 

Maidstone  

See Page 3 

Newsletter of the South Downs Escargots a member group of 2cvGB Articles and 2cv news always welcome.  

Please send copy and pics to John Chaplin (biker1@btinternet.com) 
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Seen in a well known motoring mag.  

 

Good to see the 2cv is still considered 

an important benchmark in comfort 

    LES SLIMES ! 

Wanted 
Your  ideas please for 

things to do on Club 

night  
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    LES SLIMES ! 

 

The following link will take you to details of an excellent Heritage Transport 

Show on April 1st at the Kent Showground near Maidstone. Do have a look 

before you read on. 

http://kentshowground.co.uk/heritage-transport-show/ 

I've been to this event on a number of occasions but have been disappointed 

that sometimes my Citroen has been the only one there. (Both the Nomad and 

the Ami 8 have attracted a lot of attention!) 

 

If you enter your vehicle you get free entry for two people to the event, which 

has a huge variety of entrants - buses (free rides!), coaches, tractors, 

commercials, cars, cycles - motor and pedal - and various stalls and autojumble. 

(Many more details on the website.) Even if you don't book in advance and get 

free admission, you can turn up on the day and put your car on display. It's very 

laid back - no concours or prizes, but a really good day out. 

 

There is overnight camping available - see the website. 

 

Let's see if we  can get a good group together so that my little Ami doesn't feel 

so lonely this year!  

 

If you care to let me know that you and others are coming, I will contact the 

organisers and arrange for us to park together. If you have any other questions, 

not answered on the website, feel free to contact me.  

 

I know it's on April 1st, but this is a real event, NOT an April Fool, or even a 

Poisson d'Avril! 
 
Dennis Holmes 


